FILED OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK OAKLAND

CITY OF OAKLAND



CITY HALL JUN 17 PM 2: 42

I. OGAWA PLAZA • OAKLAND,

CALIFORNIA

J T U I Z

PATRICIA KERNIGHAN Councilmember District 2

(510) 238-7002 FAX (510) 238-6910 TDD (510) 839-6451

TO:

Finance & Management Committee

FROM:

Councilmember Patricia Kernighan

DATE:

June 17, 2010

RE:

Establishing Budget Policy Regarding City Subsidization of Employee Parking

in the Downtown City Center - Two Additional Options

In addition to my proposal presented on June 8, 2010 to the Finance Committee regarding policy for employee parking in the Civic Center area, there are two alternative options that have been proposed recently by others that should be considered by the Finance Committee.

This memo is to provide public notice of the other options in cases the Committee members choose to adopt one of them instead of my original proposal.

Two New Alternative Options

1/ Remove 183 reserved employee parking spaces in the Clay Street, Dalziel and City Center garages. All employees will be offered the opportunity to reserve parking spaces in the City Center West garage for one-half the market rate.

2/ Completely eliminate subsidized parking for all employees in the Clay Street, Dalziel and City Center garages.

Item: #4 Fin&ManCom June 17, 2010